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DOH-PASCO SEEKS COMMUNITY  
PARTICIPATION FOR THE COMMUNITY  
(PACE) SURVEY PROJECT  
 
Contact: 
Christina Louv  
Christina.louv-pickle@flhealth.gov 
727-619-0163 
  
 
PASCO COUNTY, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Pasco County (DOH-Pasco) 
wants to hear from residents of Holiday, FL. Pasco-DOH is conducting a community survey 
(PACE) to help identify the needs of the citizens in that area.  
 
The results of the survey will have a big impact for the community. From the survey, Pasco -
DOH will determine physical, environmental, health and safety needs. Once the priority of the 
needs are identified, DOH-Pasco will work on plans, policies, and projects to implement 
changes to Holiday FL., pushing for a healthy community.  
 
Please help us, help our Pasco community.  
 
To achieve a successful outcome, we ask the residents of Holiday to participate in completing 
the survey below.  
 

Survey Link: https://lnkd.in/g5A9Eg9i 
 
 
QR Code: 
   
 
  
 
 
About the Florida Department of Health 
The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 
and community efforts.  
Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter @HealthyPasco. For more information about the 
Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov 
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